
G. Pulla Reddy College of Pharmacy, Hyderabad. 
                  Non Teaching staff-Superannuation –Felicitation. 

 

Mr. P.Rajeshwar Reddy, Office Superintendent and Mrs. K.Padma, Supporting staff 
superannuated and retired from the service on 30th June, 2020 . Mr. P. Rajeshwar Reddy has 
been working since inception of the college i.e 1995.  Mr. Reddy and Padma were felicitated 
by the Principal, faculty & Non teaching staff. 

 

All the teaching & Non teaching staff contributed and presented gifts to Rajeshwar Reddy & 
Padma on 22-12-2020.  Mr. Rajeshwar Reddy expressed thanks & remembered the good 
relation  with all and working atmosphere in the college 


